
From: Sal Badali 
Sent: March 7, 2021 4:01 PM 
To: ZZG-COUNCIL <zzg-council@peelregion.ca> 
Subject: HIghway 413 

CAUTION: EXTERNAL MAIL. DO NOT CLICK ON LINKS OR OPEN ATTACHMENTS YOU DO NOT TRUST. 

Dear Council Members 

I strongly urge Council to vote for a full federal environmental assessment before moving forward on 
plans for Highway 413. I oppose this highway and would like to see other alternatives considered, such 
as paying the toll for trucks to use the 407. Let's save our beautiful green spaces! 

Sincerely, 

Sal Badali 
, 

Mississauga, 

March 7, 2021
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